Gautam Buddha University

Greater Noida, Gautam Budh Nagar, U.P.

GBU-012/DSA/2024- 489 Date: 13/11/2024

:: REGARDING NOT RECOMMENDED EXEMPTION APPLICATION::

This is to inform all the students who have applied online for exemption and their
application status is “Not-Recommended from School Dean” are expected to re-
apply for exemption with updated details/supporting documents as stated in the
remarks section from respective Deans of the School. If your exemption application is
not-recommended from School Dean twice, then you will not be allowed to submit
the application again. So, make sure to re-apply with updated details/supporting
documents as per the remarks stated by School Dean.

The deadline for re-submission is 17/11/2024.

Please note that the process for submitting application remains the same (As
mentioned in letter GBU-012/DSA/2024-674) and must be done online through the
Primary Hostel Exemption Interface (PHI) at https:/hostels.gbu.ac.in/phi.

The Latest Exemption Application Status can be checked from “Track/View
Application Status™ option corresponding to your exemption application in PHI
Dashboard.

For any technical issues or queries related to the PHI portal, please email to
exemption@gbu.ac.in.

(Dr. Manmohan Singh Shishodia)
In-Charge Student Affairs
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